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To: Patz, Logan W.
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Date: Thursday, October 12, 2017 12:32:39 PM
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Hi Logan, please see the above photos for the 4 foot clearance on the pedestrian ramp to meet ADA requirements

Please let me know if you need anything further.

Rob McKinley
505 220-1457

Sent from my Phone 

On Oct 11, 2017, at 12:40 PM, Patz, Logan W. <lpatz@cabq.gov> wrote:

Hello,
 
Attached is the release of final inspection for the site above. There is a mutual understanding that the ADA curb ramp on the east end of the drive entrance will be brought to ADA compliance.
The Transportation section is ok with releasing the CO for transportation.
 
Thank you.
 

Logan Patz
Planning Department 
Transportation Development 
600 2nd St. NW, Suite 201 
Albuquerque, NM 87102 
505-924-3630
 

<K22D057_TCL_CO_Perm_Appr.pdf>
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